Beth Neely

First concern with the cleanup is the data that is being used. The data collected is old and not
current, from 2011. If we want accurate results we need to have accurate and current data on the
marsh. Second concern is how much will be restored. There can't be just a small amount restored if
we want the wildlife to continue to flourish. We need a full restoration to ensure salmon can spawn
back into willow creek. The pipe is causing contamination that needs to end. Chevron NEEDS to
remove the pipe as it is harmful to species that call this area home.



